November 30, 2021

Dear Parents,

This letter is to inform you that French Immersion will not continue for the 2022-2023
school year that begins in August. The program will close its doors at the end of this school
year. The decision was made based on a number of outside factors.

We are truly thankful for all of the support and enthusiasm you have shown for this amazing
program. Our teachers have been dedicated to this program and are literally sorme of the
best in the world. Please support them as they continue to transition to this news.

Questions and concerns can be directed to me at dleydenalincolnschools.org. | will address
them to the best of my ability and forward those that | am not able to answer to the
appropriate person.

Sincerely, - ) @‘ :
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Corinne Nutt



